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RE: Limited notficaton of resource consent RM2893- Coombe Hay Lane, Toko Mouth

Kent McElrea
723 Ardgour Road
RD3 
Cromwell 9383

Owner 39 Domain Rd, Toko Mouth

To Whom this may concern

I am in favor of the proposed above resource consent being accepted. 

Its a fantastic sight for development and a site that has already had a successful
development on it.
Access from the above road will not put any pressure on the existing lower road into
Toko Mouth.
It will help ease the housing shortage problem in the district.

I don't wish to speak at the hearing

Kind regards
Kent
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